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Dates for the Diary

Student Value of the Term

House Points - Week Ending 22nd December

Parent Drop In
Thursday 11th January 2024: 12pm - 1pm

First Day of Spring Term
Monday 8th January 2024

Year 10 AP1 Assessments
Monday 15th - Friday 26th January 2024

World Religion Day
Sunday 21st January 2024

Year 12 AP 1 Assessments
Monday 29th January - Friday 2nd February 2024

Uniform Exchange Scheme
If you have uniform that your child has outgrown, please bring it in and see if there is something in the exchange shop that 
has been donated that you can simply swap your item for. We are still gratefully receiving donations of shirts, trousers and 
PE kits that are in pre-loved condition and these can be donated via the reception office on either site.

Please remember, the Uniform Exchange shop is located at the Lower Academy, is open from 8am – 3:30pm Monday – 
Friday and is accessible via the school office.

Leadership Message - Parent Drop In
Firstly I would like to take the opportunity to wish you all a very Happy New Year. 

We are excited to announce the introduction of a weekly parent drop in session at The Upper Academy. Each week, academy 
leaders will be available to discuss matters related to the Upper Academy and listen to any ideas that you have. The days and 
times of the sessions will vary each week, which we hope will enable many of you to attend. There will be no need to book 
an appointment, just sign in at reception and staff will be happy to show you to the venue. There is no set topic for the drop 
in sessions, if we are not able to answer any specific questions, we will follow up and then feedback to you.

The date and time of the first session is Thursday 11th January between 12pm and 1pm, followed by;
• Tuesday 16th January: 11am -12pm
• Friday 26th January: 2.30pm - 3.30pm
• Thursday 1st February: 2pm - 3pm
• Monday 5th February: 1pm - 2pm 
• Thursday 15th February: 8.30am - 9.30am

S.Szuszkiewicz - Deputy Headteacher

SEND Department Coffee Mornings
Every Tuesday 11am - 12pm
We are delighted to offer our parents/carers the opportunity to meet with members 
of our SEND Department to discuss their child’s progress. Coffee mornings are held at 
the Upper Academy from 11am – 12pm every Tuesday. 

To book an appointment please visit the Contact Us page via the Basildon Upper 
Academy website and select the option for General Enquiries.

https://www.basildonupperacademy.org.uk/contact-us


Ninja Warrior UK Reward Trips
In recognition of significant improvements made throughout last term, Year 10 and 11 students recently enjoyed reward 
trips to Ninja Warrior UK. 

The Upper Academy rewards programme not only celebrates academic success but also recognises those students who 
have made significant improvements during the term whether it be through improved attendance or through the positive 
choices that they now make. The rewards programme is designed not only to celebrate achievements but also to foster a 
positive and supportive learning environment.

By acknowledging and rewarding hard work and improvements shown by students, we aim to create a culture where 
students feel motivated to set and achieve their goals, contributing to a school community that values and supports one 
another. 



Safeguarding our students is at the forefront of everything 
we do. Parents and carers can access information via the 
following link www.escb.co.uk which offers guidance and 
signposts to resources on various safeguarding issues. 
Please contact our safeguarding officers if you have any 
concerns about your own child or another student at the 
Academies.

Safeguarding

www.basildonupperacademy.org.uk/safeguarding

This qualification is based on the hairdressing National 
Occupational Standards (NOS) and is recognised by the UK's 
leading professional body (The Hairdressing Council) as 
being fit for purpose for preparing students for a career as a 
junior hairdresser/stylist.

Spotlight on: VTCT NVQ Diploma 
Hairdressing 

Full course information can be found by visiting the following 
link on our website: VTCT NVQ Diploma Hairdressing

Home Learning
If you have any queries regarding home learning, 
including access issues or, to celebrate the work your 
child has completed at home, please visit the Contact 
Us page via the Basildon Upper Academy website and 
select the option for General Enquiries.

Applications for September 2024 admissions to our Sixth 
Form are now open. The online application form can be 
completed by visiting the  following link: 
Sixth Form Apply to Join 

Aspire - Believe - Achieve

The aim of the course is to develop hairdressing skills and 
knowledge and it will also enable you to perform your own 
services and to assist others in the salon. Students will gather 
evidence for assessment through the study of mandatory 
and optional units, in a real working environment without 
the need for fee-paying clients.

Wellbeing is prioritised for everyone in the school. As well as extensive curriculum content, the 
leadership have funded Wellbeing Centres on both sites. This support was spoken of very positively 
by students. Some have timetabled access but “There are break and lunchtime drop ins… anyone can
go for help with any problem…it’s very accessible.”

Unicef RRSA Accreditation Report Gold: Rights Aware 

Year 10 AP1 Assessments Week - Monday 15th - Friday 26th January 2024 

Free Online Counselling Service
www.kooth.com is a free, confidential, safe and 
anonymous way for young people, aged 11-26, to ask 
for help from a team of highly qualified and experienced 
counsellors and support workers.

Kooth is a well-established, award winning online 
counselling agency and is accredited by The British 
Association of Psychotherapy and Counselling (BACP). 

http://www.escb.co.uk
https://www.basildonupperacademy.org.uk/safeguarding
https://www.basildonupperacademy.org.uk/_site/data/files/documents/sixth%20form/C5B6F86F5A0C93297E2435C8775D8D8A.pdf
https://www.basildonupperacademy.org.uk/contact-us
https://www.basildonupperacademy.org.uk/contact-us
https://basixthform.applicaa.com/2024applications
https://www.kooth.com/
https://www.kooth.com/


Absence Procedures
To report a student absence please visit the Contact Us page via the Basildon Upper Academy 
website and select the option for Attendance.

• Parents/carers must contact the school by 8.30am each day their child is absent.
• If no reason has been received for a child’s absence, the Academy will initiate first day calling.
• Parents/carers must provide medical evidence to support all absences due to illness or medical 

appointments.
• Wherever possible parents/carers should make appointments outside of school hours but if this is unavoidable students 

should attend school before and after the appointment.
• If no appropriate medical evidence is provided then the Academies cannot authorise an absence. (ie. medical 

appointment card, prescription, doctor’s letter.)

For further information and guidance regarding attendance and absence please visit our website:
www.basildonupperacademy.org.uk/attendance

https://www.basildonupperacademy.org.uk/contact-us
https://www.basildonupperacademy.org.uk/attendance


Follow The Basildon Upper Academy on our social media channels

https://twitter.com/Basildon_UA
https://www.facebook.com/BasildonUpperAcademy
https://www.instagram.com/the_basildon_upper_academy/



